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Question 

 

Dr LEIGH: You came to this position following the resignation of Mr Shipton. Following his stepping 

aside, an inquiry was conducted by Vivienne Thom. How many versions of that report were done? I 

know there's a redacted one in the public arena. How many others are there?  

Mr Longo: I would have to take that on notice. I was obviously not involved in any aspect of that 

inquiry. All I know is what's in the public arena, and there was a redacted one published at the end of 

January. I would have to take on notice as to what other versions there might be.  

   

 

Answer 

The Thom Report is a report prepared for The Treasury.  Any questions about versions of the 

document are best asked of the owner of the document, being The Treasury. 


